
Submitter: Salli Allen 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Agriculture, Land Use, Natural 
Resources, and Water 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB3121 

I think this would be a wonderful idea even if it is just helping find grants to assist with 

upkeep and maintenance of water systems, as sewer systems are also a needed 

item and expensive for those cities and underserved populations. 


